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Important Dates 

9th November - New Lunchtime Co. Menu begins 
9th November - 11th November Poppies available for children to buy in class 
13th November Children in Need Day - Lounge Wear Day 

Newsletter 08 6th November 2020 

This Week… 

Week    

The new half term has started and the children have come back refreshed and ready for learning.  

We all know that there are new changes to the national effort to reduce the infection rate and I hope that 

we can all work together to play our part in this. For schools, there are no changes at present and we  

continue to have measures in place to reduce infection spread within school.  For parents, I would like to         

reiterate the importance of these new lockdown measures, the guidance states that: 

 You must not be mixing with another household and having visitors to your house, unless they are 
part of your support bubble.  

 You can meet one other person outside the house in an open area.  

I am aware that some children are still mixing outside of school and although your thoughts may be that 

they are in the same bubble and at school together, these measures are in place to help reduce the risk  

of infection as best we can. Mixing houses would mean mixing adults with the children and potentially  

increasing the risk of infection. Please find attached a Government poster which might help you to         

understand the new restrictions. 

I appreciate that a lot of reminders come from school about COVID19, but we all need to work together to 

ensure that we help the NHS and keep ourselves and the staff safe so that schools can remain open.  

Thank you for your continued support in this local and national effort. 

Mrs Munday 

Children in Need 

As per the Parentmail sent earlier this week, please remember that next Friday              
(13th November) is Children in Need and children are invited to come to school 
dressed in ‘Lounge Wear’ to help raise money for this deserving charity. I think you 
would agree that over recent months, there have been many families and children 
affected by the recent situation and all money raised would help support the ongoing 
charity and those affected by COVID19. We therefore ask for a recommended       
donation of £1 for those wishing to join us in supporting Children in Need. 

http://www.beaupreprimary.co.uk


Important Information 

Data Collection Sheets 

We still have some Data Sheets that have not been returned, or the doodlepoll has not been 

completed.  These sheets are to be checked to ensure we have the most up to date                

information on our system.  If you have not already done so, please complete the doodlepoll 

below or return the sheet to us as a matter of urgency. 

https://survey.app.do/data-collection-sheet-survey 

Homework 

A reminder that homework for all classes is on the school website, this may be set weekly, or was set 

at the beginning of term. 

https://www.beaupreprimary.co.uk/page/?title=Homework&pid=159 If you have any questions                

regarding homework, please email the class email address. 

Lunchtime Co.—Change to School Meal Menu from 9th November 

The school menu will change with effect from Monday 9th November.                     
Roast lunches are back!  Please see the new menu attached, which you will also 
find on the school website. 

With this in mind, we would also like to let you know that we are currently planning 
to go ahead with the Christmas dinner, and have provisionally booked it for the last day of term 
(Friday 18th December).  A survey will be sent via Parentmail shortly for you to book your child’s 
place. 

Parking 

Earlier this week we had a lot of rain at the start of the school day, it took the vast majority of staff the whole 
day to dry out! 

I know that on such occasions you want to get as close to the school as possible. However, this created a    

gridlock situation outside the school, which resulted in one car getting damaged and also made some children 

late.  

Parking outside the school has always been an issue and we need to remind you, not to park on the   yellow 

lines. This is to ensure the safety of all. On these two mornings, if the emergency services had needed to get 

through, they would not have been able to for at least 10 minutes. As you will know, in an emergency situation 

every second counts and if it was you or a family member you would want the emergency services to be there 

as soon as possible. Please can I ask you to help save lives, as well as respect the local residents who may 

wish to enter or leave their driveways, by parking considerably.  

Royal British Legion Poppy Appeal 

We will be supporting the Poppy Appeal again this year. 

Poppies are still available for children to buy in each 

class bubble until 11th November. 





Awards and Celebrations…. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Attendance 

Our attendance figures for the week ending Friday 23rd   

October are as follows:                               

Gold    Yellow Class   99.3% 

Silver   Red Class    99.2%  

Bronze   Purple Class   98.7% 

 

The winner of the 100% attendance prize for week ending 

Friday 23rd October is Harrison in Red Class. 

1st    Robots 

2nd     Windmills 

3rd     Combines 



Dates for your diary -  New events shown in bold 

 

11th November Yellow Class walk to War Memorial 

13th November Children in Need Day - Lounge Wear Day 

4th December Last order date for uniform from TL Productions for delivery before Christmas break 

11th December Save the Children Christmas Jumper Day 

14th December Christingle Service—Streaming Live 1.30PM 

16th December Delivery of uniform  from TL Productions to school 

18th December Lunchtime Co. Christmas Lunch—Details to Follow 

 Break for Christmas holiday 

5th January Return to school 

12th February Break for February half term 

22nd February Return to school 

12th March Last order date for uniform from TL Productions for delivery before Easter break 

24th March Delivery of uniform  from TL Productions to school 

26th March Break for Easter holiday 

13th April Return to school 

3rd May Bank Holiday - May Day 

28th May Break for half term 

8th June Return to school 

25th June Last order date for uniform from TL Productions for delivery before end of school year 

19th July Delivery of uniform  from TL Productions to school 

22nd July Last day of term, break for summer holiday. 

24th August Last order date for uniform from TL Productions for delivery in September 

7th September Delivery of uniform  from TL Productions to school 






